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Douglas M. Blue
Shenango, Inc. 1
200 Neville Road |

Pittsburgh, PA 15225

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION N0. 030-19345/96-001

Dear Mr. Blue:

This letter refers to your June 17, 1996 correspondence, in response to our
May 21, 1996 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
;
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OFrancis M. Costello, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 3
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-19345
License No. 37-20505-01

cc:
'

#.ommonwealth of Pennsylvania

Distribution:
IPUBLIC

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) |
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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June 17,1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Atten: Document Control Desk
| Washington, D.C. 20555
t

.
Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation

| Shenango incorporated Coke & Iron Div.

Dear U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

| Per the May 7,1996 routine safety inspection conducted by the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Region I and the subsequent Notice of Violation issued tot

Shenango incorporated, the following is in response for failure to comply with License|

Condition 11.8 of NRC License No. 37-20505-01.
|

| Please be advised that the referenced violation was incurred when the Shenango's
| former Plant Manager / Radiation Safety Officer resigned. The newly appointed plant
| manager was unaware that assuming the position of Radiation Control Officer entailed

successful completion of a 40-hour Radiation Safety Officer training course. As such,
Shenango's present Plant Manager / Radiation Safety Officer had not successfully,

'

cornpleted the required training program at the time of the May 7,1996 inspection.

Shenango has taken immediate compliance action by having the Radiation Safety
| Officer attend and successfully complete the required training course and would like
! the Commission to recognize the effort. A photocopy of the awarded certificate is

attached for your review.

Shenango will also file a revised application for material license with Region I of thei
'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission that will list the current certified individual as the
i Radiation Safety Officer. Should you have any questions regarding this information,
| please contact me at (412) 771-4400 ext 4481.
|

|
! Very truly yours,

.

M.k
Crai . Ferrese
Environmental Compliance Asst.

Attachment
Copy to U.S. NRC, Region i 2p
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